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19th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Dick Whittington Theatre Trip 
16th December 2021 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to inform you of the latest TNHA theatre visit to the Theatre Royal in 
Norwich to see ‘Dick Whittington’. The trip will take place on Thursday 16th December. The cost of the tickets 
are £28.50 each, although some assistance with the cost may be available to students that claim free school 
meals or are eligible for pupil premium. The coach will leave the academy at 4pm and we anticipate arrival back 
at around 10.30pm.  
 
Students must hand in their consent forms to me by Friday 22nd October when a draw will be conducted for 
places on the trip. A list of names of those drawn will be available to students by Monday 1st November at 
3.10pm on the Creative Arts notice board outside the drama & music rooms. The cost of the ticket will appear 
on the school money accounts of successful applicants that week.  Students unsuccessful in securing a place on 
this trip should not be too disappointed as we hope to offer many more trips over this year, circumstances 
allowing.  
 
Students on the trip will be able to remain at the academy at the end of the day in order to change if they wish. 
If students are going home to change they must be back by 3.45pm in order to register. On arrival in Norwich we 
will stop off at the Forum where students will have time to eat any food they have brought or buy food from the 
cafés in the area. Students are welcome to bring a small amount of money to spend in the foyer of the theatre 
but do so at their own risk.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
  
Mr S. Hatfield  
Director of Creative Arts 
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